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 Email: npl@newmarketpl.ca 
438 Park Avenue Website: newmarketpl.ca  
Newmarket, Ontario L3Y 1W1 Phone: 905-953-5110 
 

Library Board Report 
To: Newmarket Public Library Board 
 
From: Tracy Munusami, CEO 
 
Date:  September 15, 2021 
 
RE:   Health and Safety Policies 

Background 
Legislation requires that the Library reviews annually its Health and Safety policy and policies on 
Workplace Violence and  Workplace Harassment. 

 
Conclusion 
No changes are recommended to these policies, which accompany this report. 
 
The following motions are recommended: 

 
THAT the Board approve the Health and Safety Policy, Workplace Violence Policy and 
Workplace Harassment Policy without change. 
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